
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting  October 25, 2022 

In attendance:  Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Maggie Brown, Holly Crombie, Bill Entwhisle, Sandi Hrovatin, 

Dodie Prescott 

President Davey Jones called the meeting to order at 3:03.  He talked about getting together with Jeff Webster 

about his first training to take over the PAG web site.  He has added the Choral event info. 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The Sept. minutes were approved and posted on the web site. 

Treasurer, Sandi Hrovatin:  Sandi said we have a bank balance of $11,923.07.  She has paid ½ of the sound 

($1723.61) for the Christmas Show.  She reported that Pam Campbell, Ed Radzke and Michele Donatich did the 

audit and everything is fine.  Michele brought up the fact that we do need a standardized method of keeping track 

of what each expense is for. 

Membership:  Pres. Davey  Jones reported for Patty Zatkin that we have 59 members as of that date.  He also 

mentioned the passing of Joyce Walton who was one of the founding members. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  She reported that What’s Happening will have the information for the first sale of 

Christmas Show tickets on Oct 31st .  The Nov. Crossing will have information about the Christmas show and that 

our Chorus is planning to go caroling for any shut-ins in QC on Dec. 21rd. 

VP Comedy and Drama, Maggie Brown:  She has sent out an updated script for ” When I’m Gone”, one of the 3 

One-act plays for the Spring Show.  She is looking for a director for one act.  Sandi Hrovatin will do one and Maggie 

will do act 3. 

VP Music and Variety, Bill Entwhisle:  Bill passed out copies of his budget for the Christmas Show.   Bill had the 

poster for the show which was done by Dianne Thomson and it looks great.  Bill needs members to step up for 

various duties associated with behind-the-scenes production. 

Member at Large, Holly Crombie:  She obtained the food for the Choral Show’s cast party and reported that there 

was a lot of food left over. The cost was $175.00.  She and Diana Paul have planned the dinner for the Christmas 

show at a cost of $37 per meal. Tickets are $45. 

Old Business:  Davey reported that Ray Hebert told him the Shoestring Players have approved a partnership with 

QCPAG to share our property.  They already have some of ours. 

Davey also said that the QCLGA (Lady 18 holers) has requested that we donate 2 Christmas Show tickets for their 

upcoming Charity Event.  After a discussion it was decided not to donate and Davey will write a letter of 

explanation as to why. 

Paul White brought up ways we could possibly cut the expenses for the Christmas Show, eliminate meal, just serve 

dessert?  Davey explained that we have been looking at ways to cut expenses with renting the sound equipment 

and other ways. 

Our next meeting is Tues. Nov. 22nd. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:55. 

Respectfully, 

Sec., Mary Campbell-Jones 

 


